From: Jack Yung

Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2023 9:57 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: City Planning - 2539144 Ontario Inc. - City Files D02-18021 & D03-18010

Dear Sir/Madam from Richmond Hill Council

This letter addresses the issue regarding the plan of construction on the current land marked as 15 Colesbrook.

Upon reviewing the proposed draft, we strongly disagree with the proposal of so many dwellings within the subject land.

We are concerned with such dense housing within the neighborhood which can cause disruptions and unforeseen negative consequences.

Thus, we strongly recommend you to revise this plan with better intent for the current and future residents of this neighborhood.

Thanks